
Administration Department 
 

 
 

Interoffice Memorandum 
 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 
   

FROM:  B. Todd Glover, City Administrator 
   

DATE:  June 22, 2015 
   

SUBJECT:  Study Session Date of Monday, June 29, 2015 
 
A study session of the North Augusta City Council has been scheduled for 

Monday, June 29, 2015, at 6:15 p.m. in the Municipal Center 3rd Floor Council 
Conference Room/Council Chambers located at 100 Georgia Avenue. 

 
The following is among the topics for discussion and review: 

 
 

ITEM 1. ZONING: Hammond’s Ferry Planned Development General 
Development Plan Major Modification – Proposed 
Ordinance 

 
A proposed ordinance has been prepared for Council’s consideration 
approving the modifications to the Hammond’s Ferry Planned 
Development General Development Plan. 
 
Please refer to the City of North Augusta website, www.northaugusta.net, 
under the Latest News section to click on the link for the documents.   
 
 

 


